
To All Members of The Lions of Liberty and Yavapai County Preparedness Team:

As many of you know, we have been facing pending Litigation due to Operation Drop
Box.  The hammer has unfortunately fallen.  We The lions of liberty have been

named in a federal lawsuit.  Unfortunately, we were named with other organizations
with whom we have no association, and whose desire for law and order is much less
than ours. Due to this fact and a possible restraining order, we are stepping down our
sponsorship of Operation Drop Box.  This is an Official Stand Down order.  From this
point going forward there will not be any more organization from The Lions of Liberty.

We are extremely grateful to all who stepped up and made your community proud.
We are proud to have been part of this opp with you.  Moving forward Operation

Drop Box is officially Closed.

James Johnson 
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Take Care and God Bless,
Toby Fox, Jim Arroyo, Luke Cilano, Nick Cilano, James Johnson, Brian Mounsey,

Bruce Mounsey
The Board of The Lions of Liberty
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